
Vaughn College Program: Open House March 13th



Our exciting partnership with Vaughn College
means we will be able to offer 1 College Credit
to every student who completes the program!
Boys & girls in grades 9-12 will have an exciting
opportunity to build, learn and explore the STEM
fields alongside educators from one of the 
nation’s premier technology colleges. nation’s premier technology colleges. 

Program will 
take place
weekly in 
the evening 
Wed & Thurs
with one Sat
session per session per 
month.  

For questions
or information
please contact 
Bobby Tang at
tangbobbo@gmail.com

or Torey McCleskey
at at (212) 651-2820

RSVP for
Mar.13th
6:00pm
Open House
bsa-gnyc.org/
STEMOpenHouse

Participants
are expected 
to attend
consistently
if they wish to
claim their
college creditcollege credit
for completing
the program. 

Collaborate
with STEM
professionals
and gain skills
for your future 
career.


